
Happy Autumn Everyone! 
We are excited to start off the season with all of 
the stunning colors it brings! This month, we are 
also looking forward to hearing your incredibly 
valuable feedback in our Annual Resident and 
Family Survey. We encourage all residents and 
family members to participate. Your opinions 
help us to understand what we’re doing well and 
where we might enhance our services and 
environment. Thank you in advance, Nicole 

 
 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Nicole Hampl, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Dorothy C. — 10/26 

 

• David K.— 10/12 

• Marcie E.—10/28 

Pete and Joyce have been married 61 
years. They have two daughters (Susan 
and Janet) who they raised here in the 
Eugene area. Before retirement, Pete 
was an aircraft mechanic and even went 
to school at LCC and got his pilots  
license. Joyce worked as a banker. She 
enjoys hobbies like knitting, crocheting, 
and playing the piano. They’ve lived here 
at Sweetbriar for about two years. Thank 
you so much for being here with us Pete 
and Joyce! You are so loved! 

Pete and Joyce P.  

Aubrey was born and raised here in 
Springfield. She actually was born on 
Thanksgiving! She’s been working here at 
Sweetbriar for about 7 months. When 
she’s not here at work, you can find her 
taking her dogs Apollo and Atlas on walks, 
resting at home, or cleaning (she loves to 
clean!). Aubrey is so caring and we are so 
thankful to have her on our team! Thank 
you so much for everything you do 
Aubrey! 

Aubrey J.— Caregiver 

9/11 First Responder 
Appreciation:  Last 
month, as a thank you 
to the many brave 
men and women who 
keep us safe, we 
rounded up a group 
and went on a little 
field trip to show our 
appreciation! We 
loved being able to 

talk and hang out with some of the first responders who keep us 
safe. We even brought them goodie baskets with coffee, snacks, 
and handwritten letters! 

Grandparents’ 
Day: This year 
to celebrate, we 
had a 50’s diner
-themed brunch 
with root beer 
floats, French 
toast, sausage, 
eggs, and 
hashbrowns. 
We also, of course, had to do a photo booth with props! In the 
photo above, David and John are showing off their new hair dos! 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

10/2: Ballot Measures 
Presentation at 2 PM  
in the dining room 
 
10/9: Resident Council 
Meeting at 2 PM  
in the dining room 
 
10/15: Travel Journey 
with Pani at 3 PM  
in the dining room 
 
10/16– Sports Day. Wear 
your favorite jersey!  
 
10/21: Timothy Patrick 
Performs at 2:30 PM  
in the dining room 
 
10/24– Fetch Therapy 
Dogs Visit at 2:30 PM 
 
10/30: Halloween Party 
at 11 AM  
in the dining room 
 
10/31: Happy Halloween! 
 


